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Dear Reader: 

 The Bulletin is the only publication covering the news of our town.  It is our only source of 
information about what’s happening in local government, the school, and our local civic organizations.  
And it provides a forum, through the Letters to the Editor, for anyone to express their opinions on the 
issues important to the community. 

The Bulletin is produced entirely by volunteers.  We rely entirely on contributions from our 
readers to keep the Bulletin in print.  Our major expenses include printing, postage, software subscriptions 
and our website.  Any contributions you could make at this time, no matter how small, would be greatly 
appreciated.  If every household that receives the Bulletin contributed as little as $10 each year, that 
would provide sufficient revenue to keep us going. 

  Thank you for your support. We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Here’s our contribution:       $10 [   ]        $15 [   ]        $25 [   ]        Other [$_________] 

Name:  ____________________________   Address: ______________________________________ 

City:  ______________________________  State:__________________  ZIP Code: ________________ 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Additional Contributors:       $10 [   ]        $15 [   ]        $25 [   ]        Other [$_________] 

Name:  ___________________________    Address: _______________________________________ 

City:  _______________________________    State:________________  ZIP Code: ________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

We will be pleased to publish your signed letters and/or articles. The deadline is the 15TH of each month. 
Be a part of the BULLETIN! Let your voice be heard! 

 
Roosevelt Borough Bulletin, Inc. is a New Jersey Non-Profit Corporation. 

All contributions are tax deductible. 


